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National Grid’s Grid Code website update

1. National Grid’s website related to Grid Code matters has been in service for 20 months
and has proved to be a useful tool for industry players to access documents associated
with the Grid Code such as Grid Code Consultations, GCRP documents and the Grid
Code itself along with associated guides.  However, it is now felt appropriate to review
the format and content of the Grid Code microsite.

2. It is proposed to use a format similar to that used on the current CUSC website.  This
employs tables and icons to lead the User to the relevant information rather than
‘clickable’ text as currently employed on the Grid Code website.  This format would be
especially beneficial to the User when viewing GCRP meeting and associated business
and also Consultation papers and Reports to the Authority.

3. A further advantage would be that the length of individual web pages would be reduced
resulting in easier manipulation.

4. It is further proposed to include additional sections related to Working Group
information such as meeting dates, agendas, minutes and appropriate papers.  A
section with archived material such a past GCRP papers is also planned although how
far back in time this should go is a matter for discussion.

5. It is expected that the website will be updated over the coming months and to aid the
process GCRP members views and suggestions on the structure of the website are
invited.  It would also be useful if GCRP members could indicate the amount of use
they make of the website.
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